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I am a person who has watched the Delta slowly die due to the lack of water and the changing environment. |
understand that the too many people depend on water from the sierra (thus the Delta) and that agribusiness in the
south has dominated our government with their money and influence.

In this era of the purported slow death of the ERA and denial of climate change, | hope that someone (maybe you?) can
put a halt to decisions that will change the world that our children will inherit. Please do not let the salinity grow in the
Delta and understand that this area is really on its death bed and that the decisions you make should not be dictated by
Metropolitan Water (nor the wet winter we just had), it is the long picture that you must focus on.

We cannot sustain the exports that we now have. We must find a way to make MORE WATER..... not hope that we will
have rain....we need to spend the money they state voters voted for in an intelligent way. Old solutions have been
debated for decades, and it is up to enlightened people like yourselves (I hope) to say no to this travesty.

Thank you,

Connie Skoog
Retired voter and anxious citizen
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